
From: Nicholas Campbell [ ]  
Sent: Friday, 24 July 2015 5:24 PM 
To: Local Government Mailbox 
Subject: Global Sydney - Feedback 
 
Hello 
 
I live in Sydney City and have been disappointed at the one sided fear campaign they have run 
related to Council Mergers.  
 
Despite what councils say word on the street is most people are for them! 
 
I support the merging of councils to make a large central Sydney area.  
 
Nick 
 




